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EQUESTRIAN SCHOOL RAISES FUNDS AFTER FIRE

	 

 Caledon Equestrian School recently held a fundraising event at their Airport Road facility to raise money for the Alberta Equestrian

Federation to aid horses impacted by the recent wild fires at Fort MacMurray, Alberta. The event included a barbecue, bake sale and

hand-crafted artisan pieces. The school matched all funds that were raised, amounting to about $800. ?It was really wonderful,?

remarked Susan Fripp, owner of the equestrian school.Photo submitted
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